October 24, 2022

Georgia Department of Public Safety
Special Investigation Division

P.O. Box 1456

Atlanta, Georgia 30371

To Whom It May Concern:

As the governing authority for the City of Cartersville, | am requesting that the Georgia Department
of Public Safety renew the speed detection permit for the City of Cartersville. Please direct any
inquires and correspondence to Chief Frank L. McCann, fimccann@cartersvillepolice.com or 770-
607-6226. Your kind attention to this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Matthew J. Santini
City of Cartersville

“Providing dependable service while preserving an exceptional quality of life.”

P.O. Box 1390 » One North Erwin Street  Cartersville, Georgia 30120
Telephone: 770-387-5684 « Fax: 770-386-5841 « www.cityofcartersville.org

* Certified "

City of

% Ethics
AT el

S g -



